
           
 
 
 
 

East Hill Home & School Association 
French Scholastic Book Fair 2024 

           
Dear Parents,        
                 
Our French Scholastic Book Fair is back!  
 
Students will be scheduled to browse and shop at our school on Wednesday, December 4th & 
Thursday, December 5th.  
 
During the above-mentioned dates, children will have the opportunity to visit the fair and purchase 
their favorite titles in FRENCH. Classes will be given assigned times to visit the Book Fair and 
together with their teacher they will carefully select their books.  
 
Please be reminded that all purchases benefit our school and earn Rewards that can be redeemed 
for books and Education Resources for our school’s classrooms and library. 
 
We suggest providing your child with their funds in a Ziplock bag or an envelope with their name on 
it to avoid any loss of money. Books at the fair tend to range from $10 to $25.  
 
Please note that students must purchase at least one book before they are permitted to purchase 
any other items such as posters, pencils, erasers, etc. 
 
Thank you for participating in our Scholastic Book Fair & Happy Reading! 
 
East Hill Home & School Association  

 
 


